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Always striving to create a buzz, SUNNY SIDE UP (SSU) is pleased to announce that it has been 

upgraded from JASDAQ to the Tokyo Stock Exchange Second Section, effective September 5, 

2018. 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to extend our appreciation to all of our clients, our 

partners and vendors, every single employee who has ever been associated with SSU during our 

33 year history, their families who supported them, and our more than 11,000 stockholders who 

continue to believe in us and our many endeavors. It has been 10 years since we first entered the 

Osaka Stock Exchange in 2008 (presently JASDAQ), and we will soon be celebrating our 34th 

anniversary. 

 

To commemorate the big event, female members of the team rang the bell on the JSE floor. 

The group represented first year members, those balancing responsibilities at home and at work, 

as well as those who have been involved with SSU since the very beginning. As a company 

founded and led by a female, the strength of women has been a central feature of the company’s 

growth. 

 

We will continue to dedicate our efforts to remain true to our slogan, “Let’s have Fun!”, 

challenging ourselves to expand into areas which hold value for society, now and in the future. 

SUNNY SIDE UP  

Moving to the next stage 

SSU is now being traded on the Second Section of the Japanese Stock Exchange! 

 


